JG/TAI/ts

8 September, 2025



Dear Parents/Carers

We do hope your child/ren had a good first week back at school last week despite some of the gloomy weather!

Last Tuesday, we were delighted to welcome our Year 7 students to Southchurch High School as they embark on the next chapter of their education.

On Wednesday, we were so pleased to welcome all other students on their return to school following the summer holidays.

It was a joy to see so many of our Year 11 students on their GCSE Results Day on 21 August. I am pleased to inform you that there was a significant improvement on last year's GCSE results. Huge congratulations to all those students on their achievements following their GCSEs.

As many of you will be aware, an urgent inspection of Southchurch High School was conducted by Ofsted on 1 July, 2025. The report has been published on the Ofsted website and is available to here.

I, and my staff, look forward to working with you and thank you for your continued support as we continue on our journey of rapid improvement to 'Good'.

Yours faithfully

Mrs T Airoll **Headteacher**

Tel: 01702 900777

Email: info@southchurchschool.com

Website: www.southchurchschool.com







